
 
 

Media Advisory 
 
 
Finance Minister Pravin Gordhan, together with the Deputy Minister of Finance, Mr. 
Nhlanhla Nene and the SARS Commissioner Mr. Oupa Magashula will hold a briefing 
this Thursday on the preliminary outcome of revenue collection for the 2009/10 financial 
year. All media are invited to attend. 
 
 
Venue: SARS Large Business Centre, Maxwell Drive, Megawatt Park, Sunninghill 
Time:  11:00 
Date:   Thursday, 01 April 2010 
 
 
Please RSVP to Betty Mollo on bmollo@sars.gov.za, 012 422 8435/ 082 259 7035 by 
Wednesday, 31 March 2010  
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